SWD calls on welfare practitioners to
display professionalism

Regarding the appeal by social welfare organisations/unions for a
collective action tomorrow (June 12), a spokesman for the Social Welfare
Department today (June 11) called on all social welfare practitioners to
display professionalism while expressing their views and to ensure that any
action will not affect services or users' interests.
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